Office of the Attorney-General
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Wayne Duggan
Researcher
Peterson McNeight

By email: soldiersclaim@hotmail.com

Dear Mr Duggan
Transfer of email for response by the Ministry of Justice

Thank you for your email of 9 September 2015 in which you seek an investigation
into lawyer, Janet Mason, and her alleged use of research without permission for
Treaty claims.

As your email is questioning the payment of legal aid to Ms Mason for a Waitangi
Tribunal inquiry | am transferring it to the Ministry of Justice for response. Complaints
about legal aid are handled by the Ministry of Justice in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Hon Christopher Finlayson
Attorney-General
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